Great Dane Club of the Mid-South
June 10, 2015

Members Present: Chuck & Darcy Quinlan, Dave & Jay Miller, Willie Crawford, Leslie Hotchkiss, Jay
Berkowitz and Glen Soafer.

Guests: None
The meeting was called to order at 8:14 pm.

President’s Report: Our new president thanked the club for giving her this opportunity and asked each
member to give whatever help they can to the club.

Secretary’s Report: With the absence of our secretary, Darcy took the minutes. Minutes from the
previous meeting were approved.

Treasurer’s Report:

Rescue: Our spring specialty Judge, Judy Harrington donated $125.00 (1/2 of her judging fee) to our
rescue. A very special thanks goes out to her.

GDCA SE National Much discussion on what to give in the welcome bag at the upcoming National. It was
decided to purchase luggage tags. Volunteers are needed for the National from Monday through Friday.
Leslie was able to get several members to sign up — Dave & Jay, Leslie H., Lisa Hedrick, Amber Finkel,
Glen Soafer & Kiley, and Willie C.

Fall Specialty: Leslie is working on trophies. We are trying to do something about food for our
exhibitors, Willie will call Woody to see what can be arranged. Jay has all the details worked out for the
owner/handler competition.

New Business: Discussion was held on the possibility of going back to having both specialties in Perry,
Ga. during the Peach Blossom Cluster. Darcy motioned to doing both specialties in Perry but not on the
same day — one being held on one of the previous all-breed days. Leslie 2" — motion passed

Judges Suggestion Committee consisting of Leslie H, Dave Miller and Darcy Q will meet to come up with
names to be voted on. If anyone has a suggestion, please let one of these committee members know.

Leslie gave out the award plaques to all members present.
Willie motioned to adjourn, Darcy 2"¢ — meeting adjourned
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